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Tuesday 14th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of the History curriculum in Year 6, we have arranged a really exciting trip to Eyam 
Museum on Wednesday 12th June 2024.  
 
During the visit, the children will be split into two groups to enable them to visit both the museum 
and also the historic village of Eyam. Due to the timings of the transport and museum visit we 
request that all children have a packed lunch on the day. School can provide a packed lunch at the 
usual cost of £3.25 or FSM applies. Please advise the office if you would like to pre order a 
packed lunch for your child. 
 
We aim for the children to return to school at 4.30pm, dependant on traffic (you will be informed by 
text message if there are any delays). 
 
Please ensure children wear normal school uniform, bring a waterproof jacket and water bottle. 
 
Due to the upcoming treat week for year 6 (more information to follow), this trip will be free for all 
children however it is still required that we receive permission for your child to be able to attend 
the trip. Please consent on the School Gateway App before Friday 7th June 2024. 
 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Shooter, Mrs Cohen and Mrs Wood 
Year 6 Class Teachers 


